
Policy regarding Graduate Student Information on the Web  

Effective 4/1/06, graduate students in the department will be listed on a departmentally 

maintained web page that is available to the world. The goal of this listing is to make the 

graduate students more visible and easier to contact. A graduate student can choose to have as 

much or as little information on that page as they prefer. At a minimum, unless a graduate 

student notifies the computer support staff in writing, the student’s name, area, advisor, and 

email address will be listed. 

 

Graduate students in the department can still maintain their own web pages under their own 

account on the server in addition to this departmentally maintained web page. A graduate student 

can request to have their personal web pages linked from the departmentally maintained web 

page with graduate student contact information. 

On a quarterly basis an email will be sent to all graduate students as a reminder that this 

information is available to the world with a request to the students to review it and decide 

whether or not they want to stay listed on that page. 

At any time, the graduate student can notify the department in writing of their wish to have their 

information removed from the departmentally maintained web page. An email to both the 

Computer Support alias (computer-support) and the graduate advisors’ alias (gradaffairs) will 

accomplish this. 

 


